
 
  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 
  



 
  



 

  

 
 

Human Resources 
Please see below on how to get in contact with HR. Contact between the hours of 8:00am-4:30pm. Mail 
can be dropped off at the Tribal Center in the Human Resources box. 
 
Jennifer Wright-Tom, Administrative Assistant II 
(360) 297-6258 
(Contact with general HR questions and she will direct your call) 
Audreena Tom, Recruiter  
(360) 297-6218 
(Contact with questions about job postings) 
 
Current Job Openings: 

1. Tribal Prosecutor – Court Services – Closes 8/23/2024 
2. CFS Financial Manager – Closes 8/7/2024 
3. Medical Assistant – Closes 8/2/2024 
4. Behavioral Health Manager – Closes 8/2/2024 
5. Continuous Improvement Specialist – Closes 8/2/2024 
6. EC Classroom Assistant OC 
7. Public Safety Officer I and II 

 
 
 

  
 

See our website at https://www.pgst.nsn.us/employment under Current 
Employment Opportunities for application instructions. Or scan the QR 
code below! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPLY TODAY! 
Our doors are always open during normal business hours. Please, stop 

by and get assistance with applications! 



 



 
 



 
 
  

19th Annual Queeda Memorial Baseball Tournament 2024 

Once again, the Annual Queeda Memorial Baseball Tournament was a success I would 
like to thank everyone that came down to support the Tournament, as I say every year 
this tournament can not happen without the support of the Little Boston Community So 
from All of my Mom Queeda’s family Thank you for all the support. 

I would also like to thank some individual people as well My wife Shyia Purser led the 
concession stand and it went with any problems it’s a tough job and she was able to 
keep us on point and the food was amazing. My daughters Layla and Sholana Purser 
was there the hole time with my wife Shyia, also Layla did a lot of running and organizing 
what we were running low on and if we couldn’t Mnd someone to run she did for us and it 
Layla is a big part of our family tournament. Sholana when she was not doing snow 
cones she was helping with the food doing double duty for us helped out a lot is the help 
was appreciated. Lenore Edwards Cooked for us all 3 days and the things she did for us 
was nothing short of amazing to do that all 3 days for us great for concession stand and 
the food was obviously really good we could have done this concession stand without 
these 4 Ladies thank you so much all the hard work Something words cannot explain 
how much this part of the tournament is needed and appreciated So thank you so much 
to all 4 of you ladies. 

My pit masters for the weekend was Freddy and my nephew Austin this is not an easy 
job to do in the heat but these 2 manned the grill for our family for the entire weekend. 
Thanks a million, to both of you. Would also like to thank Paul and Jaxon for the play by 
play in the new announcer’s booth keeping track of foul balls and learning the new 
system and score boar nice job boys. My cousin Bree worked in the sand most of 
weekend volunteers like Bree help our family a lot and is greatly appreciated. I hate to 
leave any one out but if I do, please forgive me. Thanks, you to all food donations to the 
concession stand it was all delicious food donated and greatly appreciated from our 
Family. Thank you to my son Aaron and all my brothers Doc, Darren, Vince for helping 
with food or scoreboard or helping me line the Meld or garbage pick up there is so many 
guys for all the help. Also thank you to the utility department all of them helped me 
either leading up to the tournament or during the tournament big thanks to them as well. 

This tournament is always a success because the community supports it every year, and 
it’s also a success because of the volunteers and food donations from friends and family. 
We cannot thank you enough for all the hard work and support we receive to have this 
memorial for My Mother Queeda. Next Year will be the 20th Memorial Tournament our 
plan as a family is to make this bigger event than we have had in the past so stay tuned 
for our plans for 2025. 

1st Place LB1  2nd Place Tommahawks  Allstars for LB Young bucks 

 



 

2024 Fred Fulton Derby
This year there will be an 18 and up category for the fishing derby, so parents, please bring your kids 
to the derby! We have great prizes. The categories will be as follows; 0-7 years old, 8-12 years old, 13-
17 years old, and 18+.

There will be 1st, 2nd, and 3rd prizes for each age group and additional prizes for the biggest 
salmon, the most salmon, and for ages 0-7 the Biggest Non-Salmon.

On August 10th, the derby starts at 6:00am and goes until 10:00am SHARP! At which time the 
judging will begin. Derby participants are only allowed to fish in Area 9. PLEASE SIGN UP WITH 
VOLUNTEERS AT THE BEACH BEFORE YOU START FISHING! All tribal members are invited to 
participate. The winners and prizes will be announced and distributed by the MC after the final 
weigh-in.

Hope to see you there!



 
  



 

  



 

   BURN BAN    
E"ective Immediately, Monday, July 8th 

The Port Gamble S’Klallam Tribe will follow the order of the Kitsap County Fire Marshal and will impose 
a Phase I Outdoor Burning Ban immediately, Monday July 8th, 2024. Local fire danger is projected to 
increase dramatically.  The Tribe will impose the ban in an effort to limit the most common cause of 
wildfires – outdoor burning – and urge the public to exercise extreme caution with all ignition sources. 

Under a Phase I Outdoor Burning Ban, no outdoor burning is allowed except for cooking fires in 
contained barbecue units, smokehouses, clambake fires and recreational fires. A "recreational" fire is 
defined as follows: 

• Built in a designated fire pit space. 
• No larger than three feet in diameter. 
• Containing seasoned firewood or charcoal briquettes only. 
• Located in a space well clear of vegetation and at least 25 feet from buildings, fences, or anything 

that might burn. 
• Attended at all times by an alert adult with immediate access to a shovel and a water source. 

 

FIREWORKS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO BE 
DISCHARGED DURING THE BURN BAN 

Tribal Fireworks Code 5.04.13 States:  

“Any person who discharges fireworks in a reckless manner that creates 
substantial risk of property damage or death or serious physical injury to 

another, or who discharges fireworks while under the influence of intoxicants, 
or who discharges fireworks while a PGST burn ban is in effect  

shall be guilty of a Class C Offense” 

Individuals who cause damage due to fire from Fireworks may still be prosecuted and held liable for 
damages. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO USE EXTREME CAUTION  

IN CASE OF FIRE IMMEDIATELY CALL 911 

 


